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Michael Warren attended FA&MU for his undergraduate, then

transferred to University of Phoenix. He got a bachelor’s in


science and history with a minor in secondary education and a

master’s in art administration and supervision. In his spare


time, he likes to spend time with his children and watch

sports. Warren taught in the classroom for six years and he’s

been in administration for seven. He says his role is working


with students to prepare them for success and graduation. He

claims that he thoroughly enjoys Riverview so far and that it’s


a more welcoming environment with students that have a

more academic focus. 

By : Lily Bunten

Introducing our new Assistant Principal



The changing of the seasons brings new tides to Riverview High

School. As winter comes, soccer season begins at Riverview High

school with Coach George Fearon setting the girls soccer team up

for hopeful success. The Riverview Sharks have managed to score


a win out of their first two games, with the other game being

forfeited. Though Monday's game was a no-show Coach Fearon

believes the opposition was simply terrified by the thought of


facing the incredible defense the sharks display, and as the

season progresses, he foresees the team pulling together an


incredible offense. With the guidance of the upperclassmen, he

believes the sharks shall win at least seven of their twelve


games this season. The Sharks fell short in their final match of

the week against the Newsome Wolves leaving their record 3-1.

by: Savannah Hall

Girls Soccer 


